
            
 
 

 

Tenth Partnership meeting – 30 th September 2016 
 
The new Framework for School Review  
 

The Department presented the new Framework for School Review. Members of the 
Partnership agreed that piloting this review is a sensible first step and would 
welcome the Partnership being part of receiving feedback. 
 
 

Aligning the Partnership work plan with the revised  Jersey Education 
Business Plan 
  
The key priorities of work for the Partnership were agreed to be: 
• Outcome from the Teachers’ Survey; 
• Input to the review framework; 
• Develop the autonomy agenda with a view of a Cooperative model; 
• Professional Conference to take stock and launch the next business plan. This 

should be practical for the teachers. 
 
 
Communications 
 
The issue of bringing together the Partnership and Forum was discussed and it was 
reiterated that it is up to the unions to agree to do this and that the principles of these 
meetings cannot be changed. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 


